
CMA CGM | Customer Advisory | Low Water Surcharge in Manaus, 
Brazil | Schenker Europe GmbH 
06.09.2023 
 

 
Hi Maximiliano, 

Considering the ongoing drought situation in the Amazon River, we inform you of the implementation 
of a Low Water Surcharge (LWS) for cargo originating from and destined to Manaus 

Therefore, a Low Water Surcharge (LWS) will apply to all cargo from/to Manaus, Brazil as follows: 

Effective September 15th, 2023 
(October 5th, 2023 for US, US territories, Colombia, Paraguay, Uruguay, Panama, Venezuela, 
Argentina, Ecuador) 

- Port: Manaus, Brazil 
- Perimeter: Import/Export 
- Cargo: all 
- Amount: USD 750 per TEU 
- Settlement: As per freight 

The Lower Water Surcharge is a temporary measure, imposed by the exceptional & unprecedented 
challenges posed by the current navigational circumstances. It is our commitment to continually review 
and we will diligently provide updates as developments unfold. Please do not hesitate to reach out to 
your local CMA CGM office with any inquiries or concerns; we are dedicated to assisting you 
throughout this situation. 

 


